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I oppose using General Obligation bonds to pay for roadway improvements. We pay 

gas taxes and registration fees for that. That is how we paid for the Sellwood Bridge. 

Also, this project is bloated beyond all need. Just a bridge or tunnel, please! And yes, 

we do need buses or MAX to serve Vancouver, but Oregonians should not be paying 

so much, since it is mostly Washington residents who use this bridge. 


